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From: Michael Kaiser
To: Hamilton, Janet; 
Subject: RE: Taft Transfer Station-Permit Application Complete-009&010
Date: Monday, May 02, 2011 3:52:17 PM


Receipt acknowledged.
 
Thanks,
 
Mike Kaiser
Waste Services, Inc.
1099 Miller Drive
Altamonte Springs, Florida 32701
(904) 673-0446 [Cell]
mkaiser@wsii.us
 
 


From: Hamilton, Janet [mailto:Janet.Hamilton@dep.state.fl.us]  
Sent: Monday, May 02, 2011 10:43 AM 
To: Michael Kaiser 
Cc: jgolden@hsagolden.com; dleggett@hsagolden.com; Hornbrook, Frank; 
Lubozynski, Tom; Cheryan, George; Rush, Kim 
Subject: Taft Transfer Station-Permit Application Complete-009&010
 
Dear Mr. Kaiser,
 
Attached is an Adobe Acrobat version of the solid waste ‘ Permit Application 
Numbers 009 & 010 Complete Letter ‘  from the Central District of the Florida 
Department of Environmental Protection.
        
Please inform us of receipt of this document within three (3) business days by 
clicking the ‘Reply’ button or via e-mail at: Janet.Hamilton@dep.state.fl.us or by 
phone: 407.893.3323
 
You will need Adobe Acrobat to view the attachment. A free viewer is available at 
http://www.adobe.com/.  
 
If you would like to have a hard copy sent to you, please e-mail your request to me.
 
 
Thank you,
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On behalf of: Tom Lubozynski, Waste Program Administrator
Janet Hamilton, Secretary
Hazardous & Solid Waste Section, DEP, Central District
407.893.3323
Janet.Hamilton@dep.state.fl.us
 
 


The Department of Environmental Protection values your feedback as a customer. 
DEP Secretary Herschel T. Vinyard Jr. is committed to continuously assessing and 
improving the level and quality of services provided to you. Please take a few 
minutes to comment on the quality of service you received. Simply click on this link 
to the DEP Customer Survey. Thank you in advance for completing the survey.


CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE: The information transmitted in this email is 
intended for the addressee and may contain confidential information of 
Waste Services Inc. or its affiliated corporations. Any unauthorized review, 
distribution or use or the taking of any action in reliance on the 
information contained in this email or any attachments is strictly 
prohibited. If you have received this message in error, please delete or 
destroy it, all attachments and any copies, and notify the sender.
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